Omak Public Library Board Meeting
AGENDA
Meeting Date: December 13, 2021 at 1:30pm via Zoom
Minutes read and approved
Old business from minutes
~Calvin led our meeting today and did a great job.
~ The board met and welcomed our new board member, Betty Cleveland.
~ The new book drop box will be installed Nov. 9, and the old drop closed on Nov.22. The new inside space will be used for new computers, which are much needed.
~The new bathroom locks are working well to help keep bathrooms clean and safe. Providing the password also allow librarians to be aware of who used the bathroom last so patrons who abuse the bathroom are warned they may lost their bathroom privileges.
~The display "Winter is Coming" features fantasy books. A contest will be held to name the Game of Thrones flags on display. Correct guessers will be entered in a raffle to win a fantasy  book.
~ A display for Native American Heritage Month features books about the Confederated Tribes of the Colville Reservation. National Novel Writing Month is also being celebrated so books about writing fiction and books that were written during this event are on display.
~ Picture books in the children's area are being organized by theme/subject, followed by author. This is a trial run starting with authors who's names start with A and B.
~ Alyssa was in training during October and will continue training throughout November to gain more leadership skills.
Bills presented for approval for payment
· Mid Valley Pest Control, LLC - bug spraying - $379.40
· U.S. Linen and Uniform – mat cleaning - $68.10
· PUD – power - $488.17
· City of Omak – water, sewer, drain - $150.64
New business
· Recently there was a press release to different news outlets about aggression towards staff in the library. The purpose of the release was to ask the community to assist the library to stay open by masking up, regardless of personal opinions. We have also taken some steps to enforce these rules and to protect staff.
· The new book drop is working great. We have since closed the internal book drop and will be working with IT to get more computers up and running. 
· We are still taking in crochet hats and would like for the community to continue bringing them in, especially since the winter weather has finally arrived. We will continue to distribute these items to homeless shelters and resources so long as they continue to come in. 
· This month we have a Winter Holiday display and a Human Rights display. This month is Human Rights Month where we look into human right issues both past and present. We decided to go with a Winter Holiday display to celebrate Kwanzaa, Hanukkah, Winter Solstice, and Christmas. If you know of any other winter holidays that we missed please let us know!
· We have prizes now for the Winter is Coming display we are doing. We have the flags numbered so that people can name each house. If they get them all correct they will be entered into a raffle to win one of three books!
· Winter Reading starts December 13th . It is mainly online but for those who want to set their reading goal and use a worksheet we will have those in the library. For everyone who finishes the worksheet we will have cute prizes for them! 
Actions Taken
Next Meeting – January 10 at 1:30pm via Zoom
